

1 February 2008

Ms Annalisa Armitage My Image Consultant

Dear Annalisa

Just a short note to thank you for your wonderful presentation at the inaugural PA Forum held at Woolworths Limited on the 1<sup>st</sup> February 2008.

I was excited that you were able to share and understand my vision and help execute that via your presentation.

You will definitely have my recommendation going forward.

I hope you enjoy the take away and thanks again.

Kind regards

Anita Grgic

EA, Chief Executive Officer

Woolworths Limited























